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MEDICATION IN SCHOOL
Dear Parent/Carer

We have reviewed our policy on the administration of medication in school, following guidance from the government and Local Authority Health & Safety Advisors and with full consideration for the health, safety and welfare of our pupils.

Although our willingness to administer medication in certain circumstances will continue, this will be for prescribed medication only which must be in its original container as dispensed by the pharmacy and accompanied by a medication form signed by a parent/carer available from school.

This means that medication for routine minor ailments, such as paracetamol, ibuprofen, cough medicine or eye drops (unless prescribed by a doctor) will not be administered except in very exceptional circumstances. 

We will contact individual parents whose children currently require prescribed medication in school, but in the meantime please contact school if you need any further information.

Yours sincerely

T Ydlibi

Tracey Ydlibi
Head Teacher

Parental Agreement for School to Administer Medicine

	Name of child
	

	
	

	Name/type of medicine
	

	
	

	Date dispensed/expiry date
	Date dispensed
	Expiry date

	
	

	Dosage and method 

How many ml’s or mg’s, orally or drops etc
	

	
	

	When to be given
	

	
	

	Any other instructions/information
	

	
	

	Are there any side effects that school needs to know about?
	


The school will only give medicine to your child if this form is completed and signed.

Medication must be in its original container as dispensed by the pharmacy.

I accept that this is a service that the school is not obliged to undertake.

I will notify the school in writing of any changes in dosage or frequency of the medication.

Parent/Carer’s signature _____________________________________________________
Print name _________________________________________________________________
Date___________________________________Class________________________________


